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Tower Crane has been Dismantled!

The tower crane dismantlement was one of our top items
on the “to-do” list these past few weeks. With a 550-Ton
crane, we were able to dismantle the crane from the
center of the school and set the last few joist in the
Atrium. In addition to that, the team has been working
hard to complete other tasks on the schedule including
completing our first steel stair near the front entrance and
the fieldhouse. The team has also started framing the
social stairs in the Fieldhouse, framing walls in some Math
rooms on the 3 floor and working on installing more
stairs in the Core. In addition, the MEPFs have started to
work on Overhead rough ins on the third floor.

Looking ahead with the project, we have decking in the
Performing Arts Center starting, and Precast for the Pool
Area starting in the beginning of March!

The Past Weeks:
A Tower crane dismantled
A Stair 1 completed
A Finished pouring columns in the

The Photo above is the of the main boom for the tower crane coming dow
The photo below is a drone shot of the crew dismantling the crane.

library area
A Slab on grade pours in loading dock
and auto lab area
Upcoming:
A Level 3 east wall framing
A Interior social stair in Fieldhouse
A PAC Roof Decking
A Pool Precast
A MEPF Overhead rough-in on the
3 floor

DID YOU KNOW?

Over 1,000,000 screws will be used for the interior framing. That's equivalent to 2 tons of screws!
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roomsare startingto take shapeasthe interior framing starts, door frames are installed, and
overhead MEPF is installeéBelowis a viewfrom the skyof the steel decking almost complete
in the Fieldhouse. To the right is a view of the sab on grade that was poured in the Auto
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Top Left: The last of the round
columns have been poured in th
Library. Irthe photo in the upper
right, we are starting to form the
social stair in the entryway of the
fieldhouse. This will be an area
that the students caiang out
and socialize together. The phot
above is the view of the front of
the school. Sheathing has
continued across along with
much of the glazing.

Left: Thenew crosscounty course
in Stewarts Woods has been
rough cut and logs harvested.
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